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BROOKLYN -- Tonight, State Senator Daniel Squadron released the following statement

upon a vote to approve the expansion of P.S. 8 to include a middle school:

Tonight's vote to approve the new P.S. 8 middle school is great news for Brooklyn! By

heeding our calls and formalizing the new middle school, DOE is helping to ensure the

continued success of P.S. 8 and creating better options for all District 13 students. Now we

must work to get the new P.S. 8 middle school ready to go for next school year and continue

to work for more options for District 13 students.

Senator Squadron, along with his colleagues and the community, have long urged the DOE

to expand the school. He testified in support of the expansion at Monday's hearing.
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